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Teaching, Learning & Relevance 
●​ Over the summer months, staff had the opportunity to engage in professional 

development options they had researched and chosen themselves, and feedback on 
these sessions was very positive.  These experiences continued into our August 
professional development days, where staff could also share new learning with their 
colleagues. Staff were able to work individually and collaboratively, more specifically in 
the Teaching, Learning & Relevance and Whole Student pillars.  These conversations 
will continue throughout the year and will be identified as priority data points and actions 
in the strategic plan.  

●​ Dual credit teachers have been collaborating with instructors from Nicolet and 
Northcentral Technical College to prepare for the 2025–26 school year. Over the 
summer, they reviewed curriculum requirements, studied technical concepts, and 
participated in training on specialized equipment, software, and instructional practices. 
Some teachers also visited campus to deepen their preparation and began planning 
class field trips for the upcoming year. These partnerships play a vital role in supporting 
student success. 

 
The Whole Student 

●​ Homecoming Week is set for September 22–27, and this year’s theme is Decades!  
Student Council works to organize the week and plan with other student organizations 
running specific events.  Class advisers and officers are already hard at work, making 
plans and organizing activities to bring the theme to life throughout the week.  

●​ During in-service, the high school staff participated in a Data Dig focused on the High 
School Scorecard Whole Student and Communication & Community Engagement goals. 
Staff members collaborated to brainstorm and share strategic actions aimed at 
supporting the High School goals. 

●​ The Freshman Link Crew Orientation Day was held on September 2nd. The day was 
filled with activities and opportunities for this year's freshmen to acclimate to the high 
school environment and expectations. The feedback from students and staff was highly 
positive, and the day went off without a hitch. 
 
 

1 



HS Board Report 9-9-25 

Communication & Community Engagement 
●​ The High School hosted a well-attended open house on the evening of August 27. The 

event provided an opportunity for staff and families to meet, reconnect, and prepare for 
the year ahead. It was wonderful to see new connections formed and excitement 
building for all that this school year has to offer. 

●​ THS Newsletter 
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